
 

               
 

             
 

 

 

 

Leaders of national allied health peak organisations work collaboratively as the Australian Allied Health Leadership 

Forum (AAHLF) to collectively address issues of national importance to the allied health and the Australian public. 

 
The unique strength of the Forum is its ability to provide a single collective view for allied health by bringing together all 

key aspects and stakeholders of the Australian allied health sector and services. Members provide perspectives of: 

• Professional associations through Allied Health Professions Australia (AHPA) 

 
• Public allied health workforce and service through the jurisdictional National Allied Health Advisors and Chief 

Officers group (NAHAC) 

 
• Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander AH sector through Indigenous Allied Health Australia (IAHA) 

 
• Rural and remote allied health professionals and services through Services for Australian Rural and Remote Allied 

Health (SARRAH) 

• Education and university allied health sector through the Australian Council of Deans of Health Sciences 

(ACDHS) 

Priorities in 2017 

• Progress the proposal for an allied health advisory network paper for submission to COAG and/or related 

committees 

• eHealth Record  and advocacy for enabling increased allied health contribution/participation 

 
• Develop an allied health research consortium 

 

Membership 

Membership of the Australian Allied Health Leaders Forum is open to national peak leadership organisations with a focus 

on the collective professions of allied health. Membership is by application or invitation. 

 
Current member organisations are: 

 
• Allied Health Professions Australia (AHPA) 

 
• Australian Council of Deans of Health Sciences (ACDHS) 

 
• Indigenous Allied Health Australia (IAHA) 

 
• National Allied Health Advisors and Chief Officers (NAHAC) 

 
• Services for Australian Rural and Remote Allied Health (SARRAH) 

 

Further Information 

For further information, contact info@aahlf.com. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

          
 
 

  

 

mailto:info@aahlf.com

